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Item  Measure  Target  Actual  

TUSA Meetings  Attendance  75% 4/5 

UTAS Meetings  Attendance  75% 6/6 

TUSA Events  Attendance  N/A  3/3 

UTAS Events  Attendance  N/A  1/1 

Miscellaneous 
Meetings 

Attendance N/A 6/6 

  
 
Narrative update:    
May was a busy but, as always, rewarding, month in which I – like most others on the team – was juggling 
end-of-semester assessments, exams, and a full-scale theatre production. Some key meetings and events 
which I was involved in over the month include:  

• Attended TUSA SC May Meeting, 1st May.  
• Organised and ran a TUSA SC ‘Academic’ Vent Tent with CoSE TEL S-L Buelens, 2nd May.  
• Was absent from the TUSA Team Meeting, 8th May, because of a study clash.   
• Attended a tour of Lazenby’s Café and central Sandy Bay campus buildings with E Lickiss, S-L 

Ward, R de Villeneuve, and L McLaren, 9th May.  
• Attended the sponsorship evening for UTAS Motorsport Club, 9th May.  
• Helped run interviews for TUSA SSEEO role, 13th May.  
• Attended opening of Inveresk Equity Room, 17th May.  
• Attended UTAS Student Experience Committee, 21st May.  
• Attended UTAS x TUSA Student Experience Workshop, 24th May. Also attended pre-meeting with 

L McLaren, M Warrington, S-Y Yu and K Lertsinpakdee 23rd May.  
• Helped run interviews for TUSA Equity Committee, Disability Officer, with L Alsop 27th and 28th 

May.  
• Attended TUSA Grants Committee Meeting, 28th May.  
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• Attended Academic Senate in Launceston, 31st May. Also attended pre-meeting with N Brown, S 
Keating, L McLaren, S-Y Yu and K Lertsinpakdee, 27th May.  

• Attended TUSA ‘Let’s Get Nourished’ session, 29th May.  
• And, of course, meeting with a variety of students and TUSA SC and staff individually, including 

fortnightly mentor meetings/ information sharing meetings with L McLaren, and with R de 
Villeneuve. 

 
Please reach out to me in person or via email (southern.president@tusa.utas.edu.au) at any time with any 
questions, comments, stories, or concerns.  
Stay fabulous,  
JOP  
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